
    
 
                           

               
 
 
 
                               
 
 

 

 
 

 

Furlough 2020 – We will be on furlough from 
February through September. Thank you for those 
who have contacted us for Missions Conferences 
and meetings already. If you have not already 
please contact me at the_hirtzels@hotmail.com to 
set up a meeting time. 
  

Praise/ Prayer – Rashelle and Nathan were 
married on the 7th of January. They had a beautiful 
ceremony and thank each of you that prayed for 
this day. Continue to pray for the hand of God in all 
that they do in their new life together! Photos are 
not yet available, but will be coming once released. 
 

 
Malvakau Mission Trip 

 

Prayer – The church is continuing to see new 
visitors including a Filipino man. Pray for each of 
these lives as they hear the clear presentation of 
the gospel.  
 

Praise/ Prayer – Hosea, Ronald, and Stephen have 
continued in the prison ministry and will be having 
the second service in our two prisons after having 
taken the ministry over. Pray for wisdom as they 
grow in this outreach.  
 

Praise/ Prayer – We have had a huge response 
from the radio preaching throughout Vanuatu. We 
even have reports of the messages reaching all the 
way to California over short band radio! Please pray 
with us for the many souls through the south pacific 
who heard the gospel through this ministry. 
 
 
Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with 
thanksgiving; Withal praying also for us, that God 
would open unto us a door of utterance, to speak 
the mystery of Christ…              Colossians 4:2-3 

 
 

“To open their eyes, 
and to turn them from 
darkness to light, and 

from the power of 
Satan unto God, that 

they may receive 
forgiveness of sins…” 

Acts 26:18 
 
 

 
 

Jim and Ari Hirtzel 
 
 

Field Address 
----------------------- 

The Hirtzels 
PO Box 1051 

Port Vila, Vanuatu 
South Pacific 

 

the_hirtzels@hotmail.com 
hirtzels.baptistvanuatu.com 

 
Support 

----------------------- 
Faith Baptist Church 

Attn: The Hirtzels 
436 Coal Creek Rd 

Chehalis, WA 98532 
(360)740-0263 

 
Please make all 

checks payable to: 
Faith Baptist Church 
and designate at the 
bottom of the check: 

“for the Hirtzels” 
Please specify if for a 

special need. 

 

 
 

 

So shall my word be that goeth forth out of my 
mouth: It shall not return unto me void, But it shall 
accomplish that which I please, And it shall prosper 
in the thing whereto I sent it.            Isaiah 55:11 
 

A new year has passed and we are back in the USA 
for furlough. 2019 ended with some amazing 
opportunities for the Word of God to go forth and 
continues through 2020. Thank you for your prayers 
and financial support, this work would not be 
possible without your faithfulness! 
 

We ended last year with the gospel being broadcast 
over the national radio station throughout the entire 
nation of Vanuatu. Over 11 hours of preaching 
Christmas and New Years weeks from seven of our 
men and Bible College students! Pray that God’s 
Word would accomplish that which He pleases and 
prosper to the thousands of villages it reached. 
 

 
Preaching Nationwide on the Radio 

 

Hosea and Edwin also returned from a fruitful 
mission trip to Malvakau village in the island of 
Malekula with Pastor Nekelsen. Great times of 
preaching and teaching were had each and every 
day there with the church and youth. Continue to 
pray for Pastor Nekelsen’s health and the work of 
God’s Word in the lives of this village church! 
 

We look forward to all the opportunities to share 
more of the work in Vanuatu with you while on 
furlough. There is so much that God is doing, so 
much fruit that abounds to your account. We praise 
God for your faithful part in making this possible! 

 
Your Missionaries to Vanuatu, 
 
 
 

 
Jim and Ari Hirtzel 
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